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SPEED AWARENESS WEEK 

10/03/14 - -14/03/14 
 

Dear Resident, 
 
Over the past couple of months we have received numerous calls from 
residents of Stokenchurch who are concerned about the speed vehicles are 
travelling through the village. 
 
In response, your neighbourhood policing team has teamed up with 
Stokenchurch Parish Council to hold a speed awareness week from Monday 
10th March. We are mobilising extra speed enforcement patrols in an attempt to 
deter motorists from speeding through Stokenchurch in the future. Fixed 
penalty notices will be issued to any offending motorists, therefore please be 
mindful of the speed you are travelling to ensure we do not have to issue you 
with a fine. 
 
As a resident of Stokenchurch we would like you to assist us with enforcing 
the speed limit in the village by simply abiding to the limits yourself therefore 
making those behind you drive safely as possible. 
 
Have you signed up to Thames Valley Alerts? Thames Valley Alerts is the new 
system for receiving crime and policing updates for your area. We are using this 
system to inform residents of what has been happening locally and to also gibe 
crime prevention advice. For example we will report on the number of fixed penalty 
tickets issue during the speed awareness patrols. To sign up to receive alerts visit 
www.thamesvalleyalert.co.uk 
 
Thank you for your help, 
 
PC 2272 Danny O’Driscoll, PC 2719 Claire Marchant, PCSO 9923 Penny Ling, 
PCSO 8667 Ben Rackstraw and PCSO 8332 Steve Williams. 
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